SERV. NAC. DE SALUD HOSPITAL REGIONAL DE CONCEPCION SERVICIO SALUD RUGIA JETE DE IGNACIO GONZALEZ G.

CONCEPCION, February 10, 1954 .-

Dr. Benjamín G. Horning Kellog Foundation BATTLE CREEK, Michigan

Dear Dr. Horning:

I have just received a letter from Dr. George Hodgson, who actually is in England on a fellowship in Chemistry, in which he tells me that the W.K. Kellog Foundation has offered him a travel fellowship of about two months duration whenever he finishes his experience in England.

I can't but thank the W. K. Kellog
Foundation for this new manifestation of friendship
and cooperation with the Universided de Conceptón
and I fully agree with it.

With best regards,

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Ignacio González G.